
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 

 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

Standley’s 8th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball Tournament single elimination playoffs starts 

today!  The playoff schedule is posted!  Good luck to all teams! 

 

The Elks is opening a contest to have a video, essay or a poster that shows this year’s 

theme is: 

“One pill can kill”.  The essay must be 250 words or less write on 8 ½ by 11 inch paper.  

It must be original and grammatically correct.  Typed or printed.  If you want more 

information, come to the counseling center.  Posters and videos are encouraged with the 

anti-drug theme.  

The first prize is $400 and second prize is $300 and third is $200.  

  

There is also a contest to come up with next years Red Ribbon Theme. The website 

is www.redribbon.org/theme/contest The winners will receive prizes and $500 

worth of Red Ribbon themed prizes.  

 

Of San Diego County’s 3.3 million residents, over 1 million people face nutrition 

insecurity. Of this number, 284,500 are children. San Diegans facing nutrition insecurity 

are unable to provide three nutritious meals a day for themselves or their households. 

Currently, 2 in 5 children are nutrition insecure. 

 

AVID and the San Diego Food Bank Annual Canned Food drive has begun! Now until 

November 17th, the Academic Prep that brings in the most canned food items will win a 

sweet treat from AVID Club! Your AVID Club representatives will be dropping off your 

boxes this week! Please help and donate!  

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:     Hartin, Morumbasi, Ohlin, Rooney & Sacchetti 

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions every day this week 

except Wednesday, then take 2nd Lunch. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Thoughtful Tuesday! 

http://www.redribbon.org/theme/contest

